

HACKENSACK PUBLIC SCHOOLS

191 Second Street, Hackensack, NJ 07601 • 201-646-8000 www.hackensackschools.org

Summer Reading 2014

Dear Parents/Guardians:

As summer vacation approaches, Hackensack Public Schools is providing a Summer Reading List for your child to read during the recess. Hackensack Public Schools, Johnson Public Library and the local bookstores are ready and willing to assist you in planning a summer reading program for your child. The books listed are available in the library and at the book stores.

Summer gives your child time to read and you the opportunity to share a love of books and reading with your child. Please take the time to read to your children or have them read to you. Your help and guidance will strengthen their skills and provide you the opportunity to share in their learning.

On behalf of the faculty, staff and administration, we wish you and your family a safe and exciting summer.

Happy Reading!

Sincerely,

Karen A. Lewis Superintendent

Hackensack Public Schools

Haren O Lewes